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Bernice M is 83 years young and was born in New 
Bedford, MA along with 6 brothers and 4 sis-
ters.  Later in life she met her husband Jim at Lincoln 
Park while at a dance.  Bernice has two sons Jim 
Jr. Brad, and a daughter Phyllis,  4 grandkids and 5 
great grandkids who she enjoys talking about im-
mensely.  When her children were little she enjoyed 
dress making for a few years for work, them later 
went on to be a cook for the New Bedford school 
department.  Her and Jim enjoyed a lot of traveling 
over the years as well.  Bernice is an avid reader and 
is always enjoying discussing books with other Ar-
bors friends!  Her favorite activity here is the  weekly 
lunch outings.  We love having her here as part of 
our Arbors family.  

 

RINGING IN 2020 

On December 27th both communities gathered in the Great 

Room to celebrate the New Year.   Joe Mac Sax entertained us with some of his 

holiday favorites and had all of us singing along.  We enjoyed some nice cold, 

crisp champagne along with very delicious appetizers prepared by our Food Ser-

vice Director, Kenny.  We then  put on our hats, got out our noisemakers, and 

made sure to make lots and lots of noise as we counted down to midnight.   Joe 

concluded the program with all of us singing together Auld Lang Syne.  We can’t 

wait to see what the new year has in store for us here at the Arbors! 
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DANCE WITH 

HILLARY! 

Arbors’ residents of 

both communities love 

when Hillary comes to 

do dance exercise with them. She is very 

talented and very knowledgeable about 

many styles of music and dance and she 

certainly gets them movin and groovin to 

the music! 
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Continuing the Holiday 
Tree 

After the holidays we hated seeing our holiday tree come 
down so instead the Reflections community decided to go 
on with the holiday tree! On Wednesday, January 15th  a 
few of our residents, Lillian H., Shirley F., and Ann D. deco-
rated the tree with hearts and red and pink roses in spirit of 
our next holiday being Valentine’s Day. Next month we’ll be 
sure to get our Irish traditions in with green and gold for St. 
Patrick’s Day.  

CRAFTY CORNER 
 On the cold day of Thursday, January23rd  
our Reflections community got together to 
make snowman door hangers while some 

others opted to color their winter creations.  

      DELIZIOSA!!! 

On January 22 it was a gorgeous sunny 

day to go for a ride out to Lorenzo’s in 

Middleboro, MA.  Our ladies enjoyed a 

variety of yummy Italian dishes such as 

baked stuffed shells, eggplant parmesan 

and cheese raviolis.  It makes our 

mouths water just thinking about it!   

We were so very stuffed that we had 

absolutely no room for dessert!  
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THAT’S HOW WE  ROLL!! 

One of our many favorite activities here at the Arbors 

is bowling and every other Wednesday our ladies will 

sometimes get very competitive, but always cheer 

each other on and have a great time.  Some of 

these amazing ladies reminisce about participat-

ing in bowling leagues back in the day and let me 

say their scores were pretty impressive! 

    BAKING CLUB! 

    Every Saturday afternoon where will you find our baking club members 

hanging out? In our pub  baking of course!  Throughout the month of January 

our group baked a variety of yummy  desserts. The aroma always fills the hallways.  Our 

residents shared ideas of some of their favorite dessert recipes that they made over the 

years and it brought back so many  memories.   

We can’t wait to see what we bake for the month 

of February! 

 

DOVES OF PEACE 

  

 

Martin Luther’s message is one about 

peace and freedom.  In honor of Martin Luther King 

day our crafty ladies enjoyed creating a beautiful 

craft project. They painted a canvas in black and 

then stenciled a white dove. The gorgeous dove is 

a symbol of love, peace, and tranquility. You can 

see from the smiles on their faces that they really 

had fun with this craft and were very proud of their 

work!  
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FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 

SHIRLEY B. 2/1 

JOAN K. 2/5 

JOAN R. 2/6 

BETSY O. 2/14 

LORRAINE M. 2/19 

 

WELCOME HOME!  

RAYMOND C.  

ANTONIO. O 

MARIA ROSA. O 

WILLIAM S.  

                        SAVE THE DATES! 

                     VALENTINE CUPID SOCIAL 

                       ENTERTAINMENT 

                          BY DAVE VALERIO  

                         FEBRUARY 11TH  

                                   6:30 PM IN THE GREAT ROOM  

Super Bowl Sunday! 

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 2ND  

       6:30 PM   

               KC CHIEFS VS. SAN FRANSISCO 49ERS  

     

VALENTINE’S DAY PARTY  

FEBRUARY 14TH  

WITH SPECIAL GUESTS 

“SCARLETT O’ HARA & RHETT BUTLER” 

2:00 IN THE GREAT ROOM 

 


